
 

Join us for our Great Day of Music, Sunday, May 18, 10am 

 

As is our long-standing tradition at The PORT, we will be celebrating 
the last Sunday of our school year with our Great Day of Music. Join 
us for a variety of music from our groups and members as we 
experience God’s word through music and singing. 

 

Speaking of Sunday Music, we also have a sign-up sheet at the 
Welcome Desk and invite our members to share your musical 
talents with us during the summer worship services.  Invite your 
musical family or friends to visit us, and maybe even join you! 


